
 
Project Update 

Quandt Road Pathway Project 
 
Date: 12/18/15 
 
This week, the Contractor completed paving the westbound lane along Quandt Rd. 
between Quandt Ct. & Pleasant Hill Rd. as well as completing the installation of the 
pedestrian push button and traffic loops. 
 
Next week, weather permitting, the Contractor anticipates performing the following 
work: 
 
• Install the striping and markers; 
• Complete Punchlist and clean up. 
 
While the work is in progress, please lend us your cooperation and extra patience and be 
alert to equipment, workers, Flaggers, “No Parking signs”, and traffic. 
 
This will be the last Project Update posted for this project. At this time I would like 
to take this opportunity to thank you for all your cooperation and patience during 
the construction and have a very happy holiday. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached at (925) 284-1951.  Again, your 
patience and cooperation are very much appreciated. 
 
Farzaneh Sanders 
Senior Engineer 
City of Lafayette 
 
 


